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Phil Green

From: Jamie Hufton

Sent: Thursday, 07 August 2025 19:48
To: Licensing

You don't often Eet email ﬁm_m!s_ﬂmmm

To who ever is reading this | am writing this email to show my support towards the landlady at the
Cleveland huntsman. il has brought life back to that pub in by making the community to come
back together and how her and her husband are so welcoming and make you feel safe while been
inside the pub. | have never been in that pub before untill someone told me how amazingitis and
much it helps you relax and forget about your problems. Having a pub like that in the middle of the
community is amazing and how much of a gorgeous, clean place it is. It would really be a shame if her
license go taken away as we really need something like this in the commmunity.

Yours sincerely Jamie Hufton

A localresident



